

Central Presbyterian Church Weekday Nursery School & Kindergarten



November 2017 Newsletter

Volume 17, Issue 11 Website Peggy Flintosh, Director

November Dates at CPC WNS&K:

November 1st Drop-In Registration for December will be available

in the books, you may come in, email or call

November 7th CPC WNS&K Open House – 9:15am-10:45am

November 8th **Kindergarten** early dismissal at 11:15am

November 9th & 10th School Closed

November 9th Stretch the Silly Man: 11:15am CPC Basement

November 15th "Mission with Mommy" at 11:30am

November 15th Father's Night for the 3's

November 15th Kindergarten Open House 7:30pm

November 17th CPC WNS&K Open House 9:15am-10:45am

Nov. 22nd, 23rd, 24th Thanksgiving Break – Happy Thanksgiving!

Director's Corner:

Library News: Once again, thank you for all who attended the dedication of the CJ Flintosh Children's Library on Sunday, October 22nd, or took the time to visit on Monday, October 23rd. If you missed these opportunities, please know you are always welcome to come see the Library. We have Library hours with all the classes on Monday mornings, Thursday afternoons and Friday mornings. When the weather cooperates, and we can use the play area for Creative Movement, the Library will also be open the rest of the week. If you wish to add a star for your family, a friend or relative, you are always welcome to do so. If you wish to spend some time in this space, or need someone to talk to, please feel welcome. We had a meeting of those interested in being involved with the work of the Library ("Friends of the Library") the beginning of October and I hope to start including volunteers in this fun venture. If you have a little time and want to help out in the behind the scenes work, just let me know.

Flu-vaccine: Please send in the proof of vaccine (dr. print-out, or physician script) as soon as your child has this done. It is required for all children ages 6 months up to 3 years. Any child within these ages without the flu vaccine, would be excluded, by state mandate, from our program from January 1-March $31^{\rm st}$. Often December dates are scarce for appointments, so please don't wait. We will not accept children back after the holiday break without showing proof in our records. Thank you.

Remember, "FALL BACK TIME" on Sunday, November 5th at 2am. Set your clocks back one hour and enjoy the extra time.

School News:

It is that time to REQUEST an Application for 2018-2019 School Year:

Families currently in the school will automatically receive an application for their next age group. All applications will be mailed to you in January.

If you have a younger child that you would like to have attend our school next year, you must to let us know. Please email wnskoffice@gmail.com, write a note, or call the school office to have these applications mailed to you.

Open House for Nursery School and Kindergarten: We have two dates, November 7th and November 17th where we will have continual tours scheduled throughout the morning. We appreciate you helping us by passing the information on to neighbors, friends, relatives who might be looking for a program for the 2018-2019 school year. They can email wnskoffice@gmail.com or call the school office to register for one of these two dates. If you would like more information on upcoming year for your child, you are welcome to come as well.

Open House dates for the Kindergarten: **November 15**th **at 7:30pm,** where we will allow time for a meet and greet with our Kindergarten team of teachers. The evening will also be an informative session of our program and a "bird's eye" view of the classrooms. An evite will be sent out to all 4-year old classes parents as the RSVP is very helpful. If you did not receive the evite and would like to attend, please just let the office know.

A Big Fall Welcome from your CPC WNS&K Parents' Organization!

We hope everyone is enjoying the start of fall and all the great CPC PO events so far! It was so fun seeing all the kids dressed up in their costumes for Halloween. Thanks to all the parents who volunteered to bring in snacks and treats for the class parties.

It was a gorgeous day for the CPC Hay Ride at Wightman's Farm on Thursday, October 19th. It was a fun-filled afternoon of hayrides, pumpkins, donuts and cider! Many thanks to Meghan Duttenhofer and Julie Ducey for chairing the event!

What a Spooktacular Fall Bake Sale we had!! Many thanks to Katie Lindquist and Emily Dingle for all their hard work planning and running the bake sale. We are lucky to have so many amazing bakers and cooks among the CPC community and well as generous local vendors who donated items. Thanks also to all the hungry kids, parents, staff and alumni who gobbled up all the spectacular treats. It was a huge success!!

UPCOMING EVENTS: (Please look for more information on these in the weekly e-blasts and fliers that come home from school.)

Stretch the Silly Man – Thursday, November 9th **at 11am in the CPC basement.** Join us for a fun and magical morning! Bring the kids- school is out! A flyer has been sent home. Please RSVP soon as this event can fill up quickly.

Vineyard Vines Shopping Event – Friday, December 1st at the Vineyard Vines store at the Short Hills Mall. Start your holiday shopping while benefitting CPC. Vineyard Vines will donate a portion of all sales to CPC. Vineyard Vines will donate a portion of all sales to CPC!

Thank you to everyone for being so supportive of the CPC PO events.

Leah and Teal

